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Jeppesen chart data which may affect aircraft operations. Chart Alerts are distributed to 
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Chart Alert 
 

 

!! URGENT !! 
 
Date:  21 February 2025 
 
Subject: Bhairahawa, Nepal 
  Gautam Buddha Intl (VNBW) 
  RNP Rwy 28 (AR) (12-20) 
 

Procedure information outdated 

 
Jeppesen chart RNP Rwy 28 (AR) (12-20, dated 24 JAN 25) contains incorrect information for Gautam 
Buddha Intl; Bhairahawa, Nepal (VNBW). 
 
 
RNP Rwy 28 (AR) should read RNP Z Rwy 28 (AR). 
 
 

WE STRONGLY URGE YOU TO MAKE THIS INFORMATION AVAILABLE 
TO APPROPRIATE CREW MEMBERS IMMEDIATELY! 

 
The corrected chart will be reissued in the 7 MAR 25 revision. This Chart Alert is also posted on the 
Jeppesen Web site: Notices and Alerts. 
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